
As a former neurology nurse and as a current licensed Registered Nurse I can attest to caring for 

patients who were injured by vaccines here in the state of Oregon. 

 

I believe every individual and parent should be given informed consent and allowed their God given 

human right to choose the health care that is best for themselves and their children. 

 

The most important ethical concerns in the field of health care should first be to do no harm and to not 

strip autonomy from the individual.  

 

As a resident and registered nurse caring for my fellow residents in the state of Oregon I plead with you 

to vote a resounding NO to mandated vaccines. 

 

I am not an anti-vaxxer, I am an advocate for doing what is best for each individual. Mandating a one 

size fits all health intervention for every individual goes against the science of epidemics and does not 

account for those who will become injured or die due to contraindications known or unknown. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elizabeth Turner  

 


